
Ozarks Prairie Sooners 

April 2021 Rally  

Xtreme RV Resort Eufaula, OK 
Our hosts this month were Bill and Pam Doyle with the help of Terry and Rita Arndt. 

All are new members and had only been to 1 rally, where they each signed up right away to host rallies. All I 
can say is Bob and I missed a great rally as they did an amazing job!  

A big thank you to Beverly Helms and Stan & Lisa for the pictures 
they sent to me. With this being the first time ever at Xtreme RV 
Resort, we heard some positive feedback and hope to go back.  

Thursday, after the group’s arrival, there was an appetizer potluck 
followed by the business meeting in the resort’s club house. 

Friday the group drove to 
Muskogee where they ate 
lunch at Hamlin’s El Toro 
Mexican restaurant followed 
by a guided tour of the Five 
Civilized Tribe Museum. Only a few azaleas were spotted in Honor Heights Park’s Azalea Festival due to the 
brutal freeze this past winter. Dinner was at Dobbers Roadhouse.  

Saturday was a free day 
to discover the town and 
surrounding area. Dinner 
was at Pete’s Place where 
you could choose great 
steaks or Italian food, with 
spaghetti and ravioli 
served family style to 
share among the table. 

 

 

Sunday morning the Arndt’s treated the group to a delicious good-
bye breakfast to end a fabulous week-end. 

 

Bob and Candy 

Five Civilized Tribe Museum 


